

Dear Physician or Health Professional;

The Pediatric Adolescent Gastroesophageal Reflux Association, Inc. is a national nonprofit patient support organization. We offer an information rich website at www.reflux.org, a newsletter, brochures, and support groups. Enclosed is some information about our organization and a membership application.

PAGER Association specializes in practical information. We can help you by answering non-medical questions for your clients which will leave you more time to deal with the medical aspects of GERD.

How do I get my child to take the medicine?
How in the world do I keep my baby upright most of the time?
What is a wedge and where do I get one?
How do I track the symptoms when they change so often?
What are the tests like and how do we prepare for them?
Why does my baby seem afraid of breastfeeding?

Even children with mild reflux bring incredible stress to their families. Parents need to be able to talk to others who have walked the same path. PAGER has trained volunteers who can supplement the reassurances and support that your staff can provide. Our trained parent volunteers are carefully trained not to give medical advice.

If you have any questions about PAGER Association, please check out our website, or call a member of our staff.

Sincerely,

The PAGER Team

PO Box 486 Buckeystown, MD 21717 (301) 601-9541

PAGER

World Wide Web http://www.reflux.org e-mail address gergroup@aol.com

> Offering support and information to parents of children with reflux (GER)